Debra Thomeson

From; john <perhav@gci.net>

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 11:01 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: thanks

I greatly appreciate the 4 members of the assembly that passed the masking ordinance. It will be
extremely helpful in protecting us all and keeping our business doors open, its helping keep the pandemic

in check.
I wish the rest of our country was following your lead. john havrilek



